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November is Family Caregivers Month

Mental Health America (MHA) is proud to recognize November as National
Family Caregivers Month - a time to celebrate the contributions of
caregivers, provide them with tools that they need, and continue to
advocate for individuals with mental illness.

There are over 53 million Americans who are unpaid caregivers to family,
friends, and neighbors. Twenty-seven percent or nearly a third of adult
caregivers are helping someone with a mental illness. Caregiving can often
have a significant impact on the life of the caregiver in more ways than one.
It can make maintaining your physical and mental health more difficult and
may put a strain on work and social life.

Read More

Holiday Safety Tips

The COVID-19 pandemic has been stressful and isolating for many
people. Gatherings during the upcoming holidays can be an

https://www.mhanational.org/national-family-caregivers-month#:~:text=Mental%20Health%20America%20(MHA)%20is,for%20individuals%20with%20mental%20illness.
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/managing-stress-anxiety.html


opportunity to reconnect with family and friends. This holiday season,
consider how your holiday plans can be modified to reduce the spread
of COVID-19 to keep your friends, families, and communities healthy
and safe. Read more...

Community Announcement
Submissions

Please submit any announcements that
you would like to share with the

committee. These will be shared in the
monthly newsletter as well as during

meetings. These could be events, trainings,
meeting, etc.

Fill out the form here!

For the most updated information on
COVID-19 click below: COVID-19 Information
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